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Comments: I support this withdrawal. It is important to protect the integrity of the land and waters of the Black

Hills, to include the Rapid Creek Watershed. The withdrawal will further conservation of the sensitive ecosystems

here, and make this place even more valuable for ongoing recreation--a much more sustainable form of income

than mining. Please expedite this to the Secretary of the Interior to hasten the protection of this place. Thank you

for your consideration.


